
Safety and 
Security Update

Safety & Community Partnerships



Safety and Security 
Improvements 2019-2020
Implementation District Wide of Standard 
Response Protocols

Grant Received for the Installation of 
Impact Resistant Film Installation 

Completion of installation of security film 
on all campus entryways, incorporation of 
additional film on all new campuses



Safety Improvements 
2020-2021
Additional Student Resource Officers 
added to All High Schools in Partnership 
with local communities

Additional Student Resource Officers 
Added to Elementary Schools with the 
support of Local Communities

Additional Position of Safety and Security 
Director in partnership with the City of 
Denton



Improvements 
2021-2023

Implementation of District Anonymous Tips Hotline, 
Stopit, to increase partnerships and trust between all 
stakeholders

School Year Implementation of Exterior Door Audits & 
Interior.  Completed prior to the first day of school.

Upgrades in campus to security system including 
camera surveillance 

Campus visitor check-in procedures were refined and 
aligned through out Denton ISD



Next Steps
Continued Collaboration with TXSSC and the 
City Municipalities to enhance district EOP

Procurement of State Grants

Growing Partnerships with the Aubrey Police 
Department, with an additional SRO at 
Providence Elementary and  Sandbrock 
Ranch Elementary 

Address Recently Proposed State Safety 
Standards



Increased Need 
for Local 
Partnerships 
with added
State Proposed 
Safety 
Standards 

Updating for window locks

Window Reinforcement Near Doors

Door Upgrades

Door Rekeying

Radio Transmitters

Door numbering and master key boxes

New Fencing

Fencing upgrades

The State Cost-$2.1 Billion



Recent Proposed 
Safety Standards
Alejandro Delgado, TEA deputy 
commissioner for operations, has 
determined that for the first five years the 
proposal is in effect, there are no 
additional costs to the state government. 
However, there will be fiscal implications 
for local government, including school 
districts and open-enrollment charter 
schools, required to comply with the 
proposal.



Leadership
Integrity

Investment in our 
Community
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